
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

This year, we have decided to produce a small Christmas edition of our school Wordsworth magazine, 
'John', which is now on sale at school at lunch and break until the end of term. If your son would like to buy 
a copy please could you arrange for him to bring a £1 to school next week. 
 
We hope that he enjoys the Christmas edition and the full version of Wordsworth will be available at 
Founder's Day next year. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Benedict Barrett 
Wordsworth Editor 

 


